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Festive 30th Dutch National Radio Flea market 2005.

On Saturday, the 19th  of March 2005, the VERON dept. 's-Hertogenbosch (BRAC foundation), organises the 30th  annual Dutch National Radio Flea market, in the "Autotron" in Rosmalen 
('s-Hertogenbosch) from 9.00 till 15.30. This market will have a festive touch.


In the previous 29 years this flea market developed into one of the major ham events. In 2004 we had a small increase in the number of visitors (over 4500). Apart from sniffing around at the more then 320 stands, this is of course the event to meet "everyone" again in a very stimulating environment.


You can inscribe as a stand holder by remitting  € 40,- per table (4x1m.) including two participant badges per table, (max. order of 3 tables),  € 5,- for a parking card and  € 6,- per extra badge, with a max. of 2 extra badges per table. 
Please remit the total amount: 
1). Via Bank acc. nr  552 590 789 (IBAN: NL89ABNA0.552.590.789, BIC: ABNANL2A) or

2). Via Postgiro acc. nr 76.66.451, (IBAN: NL47PSTB000.76.66.451, BIC: PSTBNL21) or 

3). In an envelope adressed to:

 
Stichting BRAC;
 
M. de. Ruyterstraat  76;
 
5684 BM Best; 
 
Nederland; 
Please state on the remittance: VM05, the number of stands, Nr of extra badges, parking card and your telephone number and E-mail address. 

After receipt of your payment we will immediately confirm acceptance, per E-mail or Post. Further information will be sent to you by end of Feb. 2005. Reception date of the money is determining your placement. There is only a limited number of stands available, please do not wait to long. Make sure we get your correct address, tel. number and E-mail address. (So we can contact you if necessary).

Next to used, also new equipment may be sold, as well as new electronic components, measuring-instruments, antennas and hobby-tools, etc..

Many people are coming not only to shop, but also to meet old friends and to sniff the atmosphere. 
We expect that this 30th  Dutch National Radio Flea market will be something special again and a great event for radio amateurs. We'll make it a bit festive. 

There will be restaurant facilities for snacks and refreshments.

The doors of the hall open for visitors at 09.00 and close at 15.30 local time. Admission price is € 6,- PP.

The market is easy to find, on the motorways around 's-Hertogenbosch there are signs pointing to the "Autotron". You can use your mobile rig to contact the guide station PI4SHB on 145.250 MHz.

For the latest information, please visit our website at www.qsl.net/pi4shb ,click Vlooienmarkt, or write us per E-mail pi4shb@amsat.org or ring  +31  (0)6 1356 1325 .


With Regards,

VERON (SHB) / Stg. BRAC,
Eric Elstrodt, PA2ELS, secretary.
